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Hello and welcome back after the summer break.  We hope you have had a lovely, 

relaxing summer! It has been fantastic to see the pupils settling back in to school and 

sharing their news. We can’t wait to get started on the new term! 

We will be using the home school diaries for important messages only and uploading 

photos onto the Evidence for Learning app daily for you to see what your child has 

been up to. It’s a great opportunity to look at these with your child at home and we 

love to read your comments.  

We are busy planning a Macmillan coffee afternoon for 22nd September, which will be 

a fantastic opportunity to welcome you in to see your child’s classroom and meet the 

team! We will send out more details nearer the time. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office, your 
child’s home-school diary or email:  
 
elizabeth.willis@saxon.set.org 
 
Many thanks for your continued support! 

Lizzie, Beky and Millie. 

Lizzie Willis—Teacher  Millie—1:1 Beky Horton —TA 



 

 

This term, we are focussing on our 
speaking & listening skills linking to the 
topic of hobbies. We are researching 
different hobbies, presenting them in 
different formats and responding to 
peer feedback.  

Next half term, we will produce a vlog 
about our favourite 
hobby. 

 

 
This term, our Maths topic will be focusing on 
the properties of number. We will begin with 
recapping place value and comparing 
numbers using symbols. We will then move 
onto rounding numbers and finding more or 
less of a given number. 

Next half term, we will be focussing on the 
four operations.  

 
 

This term, we will be beginning our year-long AQA Foundation Project, which we are 
really excited about! Pupils will individually choose the topic that they want their project to 
focus on and how they want to present the topic; it could be in the form of an essay, 
PowerPoint presentation, vlog or even a sculpture. 

Pupils have voted as a class on what they want to learn this term in our PFA lessons. On 
Wednesday mornings we will be planning a class trip, which will help teach skills such as 
budgeting and creating an itinerary. On Friday mornings we will be focussing on music, with 
the end goal being to create our own recording over at King Edwards music studio! 

Work Experience will be on a rota basis, with opportunities for pupils to attend the Craft Barn, 
volunteer in the local community or even help out in school making staff meal deals or selling 
items at the pop-up shop. 

 

 

 

 

We access Rebound and Hydrotherapy every Friday morning, on a 
rota basis with the other classes in the Towards Independence 
department. We will let you know in the home-school diary when it 
is your child’s turn or Hydro, so you can provide the appropriate kit. 

 

 

Science is taught by Nicola on a Thursday afternoon. Our topic this term will be Biology, 
focusing on the human body and immune system.  

This will help us earn credits towards our AQA Science accreditation.  
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